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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

From Whence They Came 
Dallas Genealogical Society’s 2016 Spring Seminar with Paul Milner 

Dallas, TX , January 15, 2016 - -The Dallas Genealogical Society is excited to announce that its Spring Seminar, From Whence 
They Came, will take place on Saturday, March 12, 2016. 

Millions of people immigrated to this country. This seminar will help people understand why our ancestors left, how they got here 
and how to trace their steps with an emphasis on the British Isles. Paul Milner, professional genealogist and international lecturer, 
will give four lectures: 

1. Effective Use of England’s National Archives Website 
2. Irish Emigrants to North America: Before, During and After the Famine 
3. Scottish Emigration to North America: Before, During and After the Rebellions 
4. Overlooked Sources for 17th and 18th century English Research  

The Society’s seminars are noted for the high quality of their speakers. Typical attendee feedback states: “This was one of the 
finest presentations I have had the privilege to attend.” “Thoroughly enjoyable and very educational!” 
  
The event will be held in the Auditorium of the J. Erik Jonsson Central Library in Dallas, TX, 75201 from 9:30 am - 4:30 pm. 
Members of the public are welcome! 

Program details and registration information are available on the Society’s website: <dallasgenealogy.org>.   

Save $10.00 by registering before February 22, 2016: $45.00 (Society members) | $55.00 (non-members). 

Paul Milner has specialized in British Isles genealogical research for over 30 years. He was raised in England and settled in the 
United States in 1975. Paul has been designing workshops and lecturing to a wide variety of audiences for over 35 years. As a 
genealogist he speaks on a variety of topics relating to research in the British Isles, migration to North America and research 
methodology. Paul is a past board member of the Association of Professional Genealogists, the Federation of Genealogical 
Societies and the Genealogical Speakers Guild. Paul focuses on British Isles resources and methodology on his blog at 
<www.milnergenealogy.com>. 

About Dallas Genealogical Society 
Founded in 1954, the Dallas Genealogical Society (DGS) is the oldest continuously functioning society of its kind in Texas. The 
object of this Society is to educate by creating, fostering, and maintaining interest in genealogy; to assist and support the 
genealogy section of the J. Erik Jonsson Central Library in Dallas, Texas; and to collect, preserve, copy, and index information 
relating to the Dallas area and its early history. The Dallas Public Library has been rated as one of the Top 10 libraries for 
genealogy research in the U.S. by Family Tree Magazine. 

DGS is a nonprofit, tax-exempt corporation and a member of the National Genealogical Society (NGS) and the Federation of 
Genealogical Societies (FGS). 
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Contact: Carolyn Davis, Director of Publicity, Dallas Genealogical Society, publicity@dallasgenealogy.org.
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